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Jennifer Zitaruk

From:
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 6:36 PM
To: Mayor
Subject: [External email] Advertising ban on energy companies

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

What in the hell is wrong with you people. Your even dumber than the environmentalists who invented this crap. It's 
pretty pathetic when the city battles it's own businesses. 
 
City council couldn't find their ass with both hands and a flashlight. 
 
Unbelievable! 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
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Jennifer Zitaruk

From:
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 7:21 PM
To: Mayor
Subject: [External email] Banning City of Regina Energy Advertisments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello Mayor Masters,  
 
Respectfully, has the City Council of Regina completely lost touch with whom they were elected to represent?  
 
If you have forgotten, the people of Saskatchewan are some of the hardest workers in this nation, providing the 
resources, like fertilizer, grain, and yes, CLEAN ENERGY to the rest of Canada.  
 
Banning Energy Companies from advertising with the City of Regina is the type of ignorant, glass-tower, populist politics 
that I expected from the offices of our elected officials out east, but not in my own backyard. 
 
It is despicable and hypocritical that your city council has passed this motion, stabbing in the back the average working 
person employed by energy companies like SaskPower, which if you've forgotten IS OWNED BY YOUR OWN PROVINCE. 
 
The people who labour day in and day out, who put blood sweat and tears into their work are tired of losing their jobs 
by politically motivated attacks like this, just so that you can score brownie points with your city center constituents who 
haven't put in a real day's work in their life. 
 
Respectfully, drop the ignorant virtue signalling BS. 
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